
Caregiver TLC: Paid Research Assistant Opportunity
From Jennifer Ramsey <rjennife@uncc.edu>
Bcc <sjohnston@tuesdayforumcharlotte.org>
Date 2022-09-06 20:09

Hi Everyone,

I hope you had a great Labor Day weekend. Dr. Montoro-Rodriguez is hiring for a research assistant position on the Caregiver TLC Project. If you know of
anyone in your organization who may be interested in learning more about research and the Caregiver TLC Program please contact us. This is a remote paid
position for a few hours a week. 
We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank You,
Jennifer Ramsey, Ph.D.
Project Manager
rjennife@uncc.edu
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